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From: Wendy Palin 

Sent: 13 September 2017 19:30

To: LocalPlan

Subject: Line of the Canal

Categories:

Dear Sir, 
I believe that the S&N canals need to have protection within the T&W Plan to prevent potential 
encroachment from future developments. This canal, one of many that once criss-crossed our town, 
provides a link to the past history of our area. Many of those original canals are beyond retrieval, but this 
one still has a chance of re-development. It would be wrong and somewhat near-sighted to allow 
developments that would prevent such an enhancement of the canal through the Telford area.  
Improvement and addition of wildlife habitat should also be a consideration.  
Such environments are beneficial to the humans who live nearby too, providing space to exercise and 
contemplate. 
Yours sincerely, 
Wendy Palin. 
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